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Comments: I am shocked at the magnitude of this proposed logging plan. In a time when we should be

preserving our old growth forests you are proposing removing thousands of acres of trees. You would severely

impact our wild lands in Vermont that are home to important, and some endangered, species. Old growth trees

are vital in carbon sequestration and essential to slowing climate change. Pristine forest will be sacrificed in the

damage of roads and heavy equipment. Our experience in the natural world forever ruined. 

I urge you to stop this terrible project 


